
 

 

Notification of No Award 

To: Vendors Responding to Request for Proposal (RFP) Number 4257 for the 
Mississippi State Department of Health 

From: Michele Blocker, Interim Executive Director 

Date:  September 21, 2020 

Subject: Notification of No Award 

Contact Name: Khelli Reed  

Contact Phone Number: 601-432-8194 

Contact E-mail Address: Khelli.Reed@its.ms.gov 

 

Regarding Information Technology Services (ITS) RFP Number 4257 for the procurement of a 
Food Protection Wastewater Web System for the Mississippi State Department of Health (MSDH), 
please be advised that this RFP is being cancelled due to changes in technical and programmatic 
requirements and an award will not be made.  The State expects to issue a subsequent RFP in 
the near future. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Khelli Reed. 
 
 

cc: ITS Project File Number 45174 

 


